
Dear Spencerport Families, 



The 2022 Capital Project Vote will be held in four days, 6 a.m. – 9
p.m. on Tuesday, Dec. 13, in the District Office building, 71 Lyell Ave.


Over the last few months, we have made a concerted effort to
provide all of the project details to our staff, families and
community. We also want to encourage voter turnout.


Information on the $23.4 million proposal may be found on our
website, so please consider taking the time to review the scope,
cost, funding and reasons for the anticipated minimal-to-no impact
on taxes. This week we also submitted an op-ed letter to Suburban
News from Board President Gary Bracken and myself and it may be found at this link.


We ask anyone who is eligible to make time to cast your ballot. Voters must be a United States
citizen, 18 years or older and live in the Spencerport district for at least 30 days. Resident voters do
not need to own property. Parking will be designated in the upper lot for ease of access.

https://www.spencerportschools.org/district/capital_improvement_project_2022
https://www.spencerportschools.org/district/capital_improvement_project_2022/joint_letter_regarding_project
https://cdn.smore.com/u/603c/670725259508184ce30000d0d4242c98.jpeg


Universal Pre-Kindergarten (UPK)

Although Spencerport's Pre-K program is relatively new, we know
that it has had a profound impact on the academic and social
emotional growth of participating students.


Now in its third year, our Pre-K program is accepting applications
through the end of December. Applications may be found on the
district website, and we have provided a short video that highlights
the benefits for eligible children. Currently, we have a Pre-K classroom in each building and the
district follows a lottery system based on the applications we receive.


Spencerport will livestream the Pre-K lottery on Wednesday, January 4, 2023, and additional
information will be posted on our website. Parents of eligible Pre-K students are encouraged to
apply and ask that you contact Dr. Sumara Case (349-5136) with any questions or if you need
assistance.


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MN5GSE4ASbg

https://www.spencerportschools.org/district/capital_improvement_project_2022
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MN5GSE4ASbg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MN5GSE4ASbg


Talented students in our music program

The Spencerport High School Jazz Ensemble performed beautifully at the Monroe County
Office building on Wednesday. This tradition is a holiday favorite and wonderful opportunity to
showcase our talented student musicians.
Cosgrove Middle School hosted its annual Holiday Choral Concert on Wednesday, so if you
need a holiday boost, the link is posted.
We also want to recognize the concerts taking place in our elementary buildings. Our students
have worked extremely hard and the performances always make us proud.



Thank you to our music teachers and advisors for instilling a love of music in our students.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/9af3/a857d63b2107a988a36fc8d2841d92ca.jpeg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qktb9Ec07y0
https://cdn.smore.com/u/548c/994d322857effb7a0b6b1a6352162158.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/af89/42c0dbe367cf2bb3517af37257ae6208.jpeg


Dec. 13 Capital Project Vote, 6 a.m. - 9 p.m.

Dec. 14: High School Choral Concert, 7 p.m., HS PAC
Dec. 15: Cosgrove Winter Band Concert, 7 p.m., HS PAC



Schedules are busy, yet I hope you are enjoying the season, staying healthy, and most importantly,
pausing to spend quality time with your students and families.



I hope you have a wonderful weekend.


Sincerely,


Kristin Swann

Superintendent of Schools

Spencerport Central School District


